
Feedback on Health Literacy Training 

Workshops 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Feedback for Refining Health Literacy Training Workshops 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

Thank you for the opportunity to participate in the recent health literacy training workshop. I 

appreciate the effort and commitment put forth by the team to enhance our understanding and 

skills in health literacy. 

Workshop Content 

The topics covered were highly relevant and informative. However, I believe including more 

interactive elements could further engage participants and reinforce learning. 

Delivery Methods 

The delivery of the content was clear, but some sections felt rushed. Allowing more time for 

discussion and questions would greatly benefit the participants. 

Materials Provided 

The handouts were valuable, but providing digital copies post-workshop would be beneficial for 

those who wish to revisit the materials. 

Overall Experience 

Overall, the workshop was a success, and I feel better equipped to apply the knowledge gained. I 

look forward to future sessions that incorporate this feedback. 

Thank you once again for a wonderful learning experience. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 



[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


